
 

 
 

News Release 
 
Date: April 14rd, 2020 
 
Late yesterday we were informed that one of our employees who works at our Flowery Branch, 
GA production facility was diagnosed with COVID-19.  As a result, we have taken immediate 
action by quarantining this employee and those they came into contact with.  We are ensuring 
that everyone affected is being properly cared for and fully compensated while at home. 
 
In addition to taking the step to quarantine, we have also followed guidelines from the FDA and 
the CDC, as well as local health authorities to fully sanitize the affected areas of our facility 
before resuming safe production of the products that people need during this time of crisis.   
 
These measures come on top of government and health authority recommended actions that 
we have already taken to prevent the spread of the disease in our communities, including 
requiring the wearing of masks, continuous cleaning with EPA approved cleaner known to kill 
COVID-19, and providing increased space in common lunch and break areas to allow for social 
distancing in those venues.  In addition, we are now requiring temperature screening of 
employees upon entry to our facilities, and are in the process of erecting protective barriers 
where possible between employees whose jobs do not allow for full social distancing. 
 
Providing the safest possible environment for our employees is our #1 priority.  As our teams 
work to ensure safe production is a reality each day, we are confident in our ability to continue 
to serve our consumers, retailers and communities without any compromise to the safety or 
quality of our products. 
 
We remain deeply grateful to our employees who continue to do amazing work in our facilities 
to make sure the country has the essential food products it needs. 
 
Mark Taira - CEO 
John Linehan - President 
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